
Shalom,

As I was reviewing October and
November pictures for this
column, I couldn’t believe how
much we have done, and I smiled
at all the happy faces reflected
back at me.

First, we welcomed back the
Grand Pals Program at the

Wentworth Home! I want to give a great big “thank
you” to Jennifer Cameron, who keeps the ELC
students and Wentworth Home residents smiling,
laughing, and engaged through an hour-long
program each visit.

We took a field trip to Strawbery Banke to see the
autumnal foliage, play in the fallen leaves, and run
around in the warm weather. It was so pleasant the
other day that we had a picnic outside.

The ELC is blessed to have Laura Sher working with
us again this school year. She helped the students

Tammy Roberge
Director, ELC

bake
challah
to take
home
and
share
with
their
families
and the
temple staff. We also inves gated pumpkins and
squash, cut them up, cooked them down, and
created pumpkin bread, all with Miss Laura’s
wonderful recipes.

We wish everyone a Happy Hanukkah!

Shalom,
Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team

Email me, preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org
or call 603-436-5301  Ext. 23.

Note to parents: the ELC will welcome Carla Friend
of Tkiya at 10:00 am on Wednesday, December 1,
for a special Hanukkah performance.

Photos, clockwise from top right: students enjoy a
picnic, all things pumpkin, and bubbles with their “Grand
Pals” at the Wentworth Home.

Early Learning Center

7


